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YEAR:

August 1, 2020 -
August 1, 2021



AT

HOLLY ENERGY PARTNERS,

August 16, 2021

New Mexico Qil Conservation Division
Attn: Brad Jones

1220 S. St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

RE: Holly Energy Partners — Annual Temporary Permission to Discharge Hydrostatic Test Water Report
Reporting Period: August 2020 — August 2021

Dear Mr. Jones:

Holly Energy Partners — Operating L.P. (HEP) is submitting this annual report summarizing discharge activities under the
Annual Temporary Permission to Discharge Hydrostatic Test Water associated with new crude pipelines.

Holly Energy Partners did not have any discharge activities under the 2020/2021 Annual Temporary Permission to
Discharge Hydrostatic Test Water, Permit Number: HBP-029.

This report will be the final and last report for Permit Number HBP-029. Permit Number HBP-029 will no longer be
utilized by Holly Energy Partners for Permission to Discharge Hydrostatic Test Water.

If there are any concerns or questions please contact Melanie Nolan at 575-748-8972 or
Melanie.Nolan@hollyenergy.com.

MNeRo s Ko Con D

Melanie Nolan
Environmental Specialist/EHS
Holly Energy Partners

2828 N. Harwood, Suite 1300 Dallas, TX 75201 214-871-3555
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